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SUMMERTIME IS IN FULL SWING HERE AT MAGNOLIA.

We just wrapped up our June summer camps. It was great to see several of our beginner riders at these
camps.

As the weather is getting extremely hot we
encourage all riders to hydrate the night before
you plan to ride or attend any camps/clinics. Body
Armour, Gatorade, or Biolyte are excellent
choices. We understand at times it is a challenge
to get children to drink the necessary fluids but it
Is better to encourage drinking than have them
dehydrated, vomiting, or with nose bleeds here at
the farm.

A reminder that our summer lesson schedule
does change, and we do take the month of July
off from lessons. So, there will be no lessons for
all riders during the month of July, we will
return for the 2024-2025 riding season on
August 5.

We will soon talk about lesson time availability for your rider for the 2024-2025 riding season. If you have
any requests, please make them by July 29 to Kim Haley. We try our best to be accommodating but
may not be able to meet all requests because we must consider many factors when placing riders
together. We'd like to ask you to be understanding and flexible as we are at capacity currently for lesson
students. The current schedule at the end of June will be what is most likely carried over to the new
riding season.

U took a summer break and were not on the lesson schedule at any point in June and would like to
the schedule in August you must contact Kim, otherwise we will assume you are discontinuing

SHOW GLINIC

RECOMMENDED FOR STUDENTS 10 AND UP.
MUST HAVE RIDING EXPERIENCE TO ATTEND. SPEND TIME PREPARING TO ATTEND A HORSE SHOW, PRACTICE MORE
INTRICATE PATTERNS AND LEVEL UP IN UNMOUNTED KNOWLEDGE, GAMES, ACTIVITIES, DAILY RIDING LESSONS.

CLINIC DETAILS:  @EELUREILNINE PRI

This camp is for all our current rid
the red level or higher and inte
showing is like and learning and
skills required to do so. It will include daily riding
lessons, a mock horse show, and unmounted
WoOrK.

We highly encourage all our riders to join this
clinic.

ALL CAMP DETAILS ARE FOUND ON OUR
WEBSITE - WWW.MAGNOLIAACRES.INFO.
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JULY RIDING CLUB

Kim will provide a supervised ride in our large
arena. This is not a lesson but an opportunity to
practice what you have been learning during the
riding season in a safe environment. There will be
mounted games and activities available each
week as well as unmounted teachings.

JOIN KIM ON INJULY FROM
FOR RIDING GLUB.

Open to all riders that can tack up their horse independently and are on yellow level or higher.

345 A RIDE PAID BEFORE EACH RIDE.
*DUE TO HORSE AVAILABILITY PLEASE RESERVE A
RIDING SPOT WITH KIM.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!

Stephanie and all the staff at Magnolia Acres Farm



http://www.magnoliaacres.info/

